AAUW Board Meeting

April 8, 2014
AAUW Board met at the Austin Public Library.  Present were Marijo Alexander, Carla Anderson-Diekmann, Joyce Goetz, Sue Grove, Evelyn Guentzel, Kathy Kester, Catherine Lemons, Ruth Monson, and Mary Kay Wilson.
Secretary’s report was approved.

Our May 13 Banquet will be held at the Hormel Historic Home, with social time beginning at 5:30 p.m. and dinner served at 6:00 p.m.  Cash bar will be available.  The menu will be roast beef,

chicken, mashed potatoes, a vegetable mix and a melon salad for dessert.  Price is $15.  Members need to pay at the door with cash or check (separate from membership dues check).
2014-15 Membership Dues will be $65, and should be paid by cash or (separate) check at the banquet.

A task force has been formed with the job of writing a mission statement for the branch.  Ruth Monson, Catherine Lemons and Carolyn Bogott have offered to serve on this task force.  The task force will send a draft of the mission statement to the Board via email.
Officers will be elected at the spring banquet.  There is still an opening or openings for President or Co-Presidents.  Program Vice President Nominee is Catherine Haslag.  Treasurer Nominee is Nicole Cizik.

The AAUW/Friends of the Library Book Sale will be held May 2, 3 and 4.  Volunteers are needed for sorting books prior to the sale, working at the sale and boxing up books after the sale.  Members should contact Laura Tjomsland or Joyce Goetz to sign up.

Tanya Whitehouse and Sue Grove will be attending the State AAUW Convention on April 11 and 12 in Minneapolis.  Marijo brought a tote bag filled with gardening items that will be put in the silent auction to benefit scholarships.
Our branch will host the 2015 AAUW State Convention in Austin, which will be held on April 10 and 11 of 2015. 

Mary Kay passed out the 2014-15 Proposed Budget which will be published in the May newsletter and approved at the summer Board retreat.

Newsletter items need to be submitted to Rae Dawn on or before the last Friday of the month. The April meeting is the last regular board meeting of the year.  At the May banquet, a brief business meeting will be held to elect our new officers.
Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Ruth Monson, Secretary

General Meeting for April:  Women’s History Month Winners presentations were given.
